
ELECTION COMMISSION MEETING 
September 30, 2021 
1:15 p.m. 
 

The Election Commission met on Wednesday, September 30, 2021 at 1:15 p.m. in the Caseville Hall, 6767 
Main Street, Caseville Michigan for the purpose of conducting the Public Accuracy Test on the Tabulator 
and the AutoMark Voter Assist Terminal (VAT) Preliminary Accuracy Test for the August 3, 2021 Special 
Election.   
 
PRESENT 
 

Commission Members Jamie Learman, Dena Withey and Chris Stahl (observe only) 
 
Chris Stahl attended the meeting, but because he is on the ballot, he abstained from participating in the 
testing.  
  
EQUIPMENT TESTING 
 

Preliminary Test @ 12:00 p.m. - the members worked with the Election Source worker on testing the 
Tabulator and Auto Mark equipment for the Preliminary Test.  At 1:15 p.m. they performed the Public 
Accuracy Test.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
There were no members of the public in attendance.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:29 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by: 
 
 
Dena Withey 
 
 
 
 


